
GPMS Flag Team Takes on the Thunderhawks 
By Zeke Weiner 
 

The Golden Plains Middle School Flag Football team took on the 
Girnnell/Wheatland Thunderhawks in Rexford on October 5th. The teams played four 
possessions each in the game. 

The Dogs started the game on defense and were not able to hold the 
Thunderhawks who scored a touchdown and PAT to take the lead 7-0. The Dogs were 
unable to score on offense turning the ball over.  The were unable to hold back the 
‘Hawks who scored again increasing their lead 14-0.  

The Dogs had another unsuccessful drive as the Thunderhawks again who 
increased their lead to 20-0 in their third possession. This continued in the fourth 
possession as the Hawks finished the game 27-0.  

“The game was good,” said Liam Wright, 6th grade. “We ran our plays the way 
we were supposed to and did a good job catching the ball. We are excited to play tackle 
football next year.” 
 
 


